
Thursday, December 13 
(5:30 pm - 7:30 pm)

Patapsco Arena 
3301 Annapolis Rd  

Baltimore, MD 21230

BALTIMORE  
PUBLIC MEETING!

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM  
YOU AND YOUR NEIGHBORS!

The Baltimore-Washington Rapid Rail (BWRR) and the Maryland Department of Transportation’s Maryland Transit Administration 
(MDOT MTA) would like you to come to a public meeting open-house to learn more and talk with our staff about the high-speed 
superconducting magnetic levitation (SCMAGLEV) project.

The SCMAGLEV train would operate between Washington, DC, and Baltimore, Maryland with a stop at BWI Marshall Airport.  
An Alternatives Report about the SCMAGLEV system, stations, and facility options, is available on the project website: bwmaglev.info 

Please review the website to learn more about the study and how it may affect your community. 

At the public open house, you can review and comment on the:

• New Baltimore area station and maintenance yard concepts

• Preliminary alternatives and facilities being proposed in the Baltimore area

• System technology and engineering features

The meeting will be an open-house format. Join us at any time between the hours listed. Study team members and  
SCMAGLEV experts will be available to provide information and answer your questions.

We welcome your input! We encourage you to identify and discuss project-related issues. If you cannot attend  
the open house, you can submit comments online at the project website: bwmaglev.info

Need Assistance or Accommodations? 

Please contact the MDOT MTA Office of Customer and Community Relations:  
410-767-3999 • 866-743-3682 • TTY 410-539-3497

If government agencies or meeting locations are closed in the case of inclement 
weather or other unforeseen events, the meeting will be rescheduled for 

Monday, December 17. Please check the website for updates.

PLEASE  
ATTEND!


